
20/01/2021 

MRS Michelle Clarke 
11 Trentbridge RD 
Belrose NSW 2085 
amclarke5@optusnet.com.au 

RE: DA2020/0393 - 28 Lockwood Avenue BELROSE NSW 2085

Once again we strongly OBJECT to this ridiculous development. As local residents for us to 
have to keep objecting is ludicrous. This development is not wanted, welcomed or needed in 
said location. For the safety and well being of our elderly and children pedestrians it is 
imperative that this does not go ahead. The plan is far too big, too high for the area, not 
enough parking, not suitable infrastructure to support such a development and the increased 
risks to our children walking to and from school and the local sports fields etc with such a 
dramatic increase in traffic will have dire consequences for some families. This proposal stems 
from pure greed of developers who are thinking of profits not people. There are other close by 
more suitable locations for this type of development that would be safer and more suitable for 
all. Please cancel this once and for all. 
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Subject: Online Submission


